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Hello Ms Trevelyan MP

I am writing to you in your capacity as Secretary of State for Transport.

I wish to express my concerns at the insistence of National Highways that their proposed
scheme for Stonehenge is appropriate when it is not.

It is clear that the proposals would adversely impact on the Outstanding Universal Value of
what is an internationally recognised World Heritage Site.

In addition, the proposals have been examined and rejected by:

o the government's independent specialist examiners;
e UNESCO; and
e your predecessor as Transport Secretary.

Should you intend to proceed with the scheme, I hope that it will be subject of another
formal Public Examination so that all of the new information submitted by National
Highways and others since 2020 may be fully and openly discussed, and taken into
account and advised upon by the Government’s independent Planning Inspectorate.

Yours sincerely

J ererni Irwin





